
Devon Cannon 

From: Doug Postel 

Sent: 

To: 

Wednesday, September 08, 2021 10:53 AM 

Devon Cannon 

Subject: FW: Town of Dubach Limbs Pickup 

From: Charla Thompson 

Sent: Friday, September 03, 2021 3:49 PM 

To: Doug Postel  

Subject: Town of Dubach Limbs Pickup 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Please do not click on links or attachments unless you know the content is safe. 

Hello, Doug: 

I've received several calls from residents of Dubach in need of limbs pick up. At your earliest convenience, could you send 
out your team to pick up limbs for the citizens of Dubach. 

I appreciate your time and attention to this matter. Have a wonderful Labor Day weekend! 

Best Regards, 

Charla C Thompson 
Town Clerk 
Town of Dubach 
P.O. Box 252 
Dubach, LA 71235 
(Tel) 318-777-3321 
(Fax) 318-777-8112 
(Cell) 318-533-9090 
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